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No! I do not agree with these changes. I feel that all council meetings should be available to 
all people and most are not available during working hours. I feel if this change we're to take 
place then this could me a mechanism to have sneaky backdoor politics take over more than 
they already have. If they move to 9:30 am meetings then I suggest you air on a more widely 
watched platform than Cable 14. Maybe CH News? Something that is played in waiting 
rooms, lobby televisions, workplaces, coffee shops etc. That would be the only way I'd 
support it.

Rob Wagner
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